11/13/17 ordinance subcommittee meeting

Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm with Shanna Saunders, Richard Brooks and Laura Barry in attendance.

Discussion on what the next steps are to be taken for the changes of the HDC ordinances. The SHPO came back with some notes on the current proposed changes or concerns about wording and certain areas of the ordinances.

Drafting a letter of intent was discuss at the SHPO's recommendation to move forward with re-certifing after submission of ordinances changes to the city.

Meeting adjourned at 6:29 pm